
 

 

                                      
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
 
your letter of: schiphol-o: contact: 
 26 January 2010 P.C. Burgers 
   
your reference: our reference: extension: 
   +31(0)20 4063909 
   
subject: enclosure(s): fax number: 
 
 
 

 +31(0)20 4063537 

 
The undersigned, Mr. P.C. Burgers, Buyer Renewal NDB systems LVNL, declarer that System Interface Ltd. 
has been contracted to carry out the NDB procurement, installation and trainings program at the regional 
airports in the Netherlands.  
 
System Interface Ltd. offers top-notch quality, service and delivering on time within budget. Across the board, 
we are very satisfied with their work in this project.  
 
 
 

 
Paul Burgers 
 
Air Traffic Control The Netherlands 
 
 
Purchasing Department 
 
 
Postbus 75200 

NL-1117 ZT  Schiphol 

Tel: +31 (0)20 4063909 
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